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Uniform Bank

The Uniform Bank will be available
in Nickie's room on the 16th

October between 3:30 and 4:30
while the Bookfair is open. We

have an abundance of pre-loved,
good condition clothes, please

come and help yourself to
anything your children need -
voluntary donations to MSSA

would be very gratefully received
but are not expected!

Green Howards Museum

Four children from Year 4
were invited to attend a

History workshop at the Green
Howards Museum by the

Service Children’s Champion.
They learned about The

Yorkshire Regiment through
the ages.

Football Competitions

School Photos

Please ensure student photos
are returned to school by

Tuesday 22nd October.

Cross Country

Some KS2 students took part in a cross
country event at Richmond School. With

hundreds of runners they all did a fantastic
job. They did themselves and the school

proud! 


